





This week we have read, 'Wake Up Do Lydia Lou', by Julia Donaldson. The children have particularly enjoyed the sneeze at the end.

In Numeracy, over the next few weeks, we are looking at length and height. We have completed activities within the class as well as up in the Outdoor School area.

We have started the book 'Monsters Don't Eat Broccoli' in Literacy and will be continuing it next week too.

In Sensory Explore we've made pies, rolled painted vegetables down a ramp and had a 'Lemonade Station' where the children have enjoyed pouring and tipping.

In My Topic we explored packaging and how the same item can be found packaged in different ways. For example, tinned carrots and fresh loose carrots.

